
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Please Take Notice, the Village of Albion Public Hearing scheduled meeting for Thursday, June 13, 2024 

at 4:00 PM at the Village Hall located at 35-37 East Bank Street, Albion NY 14411 has been CANCELED. 

The scheduled meeting for the Zoning Board is still scheduled as planned. 

 

June 11, 2024 

Jessy Holz 

Deputy Clerk 

Village of Albion  


